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Dear Parent/Carer,
Welcome back to P6S, I hope you all had a restful October break and are ready for a busy and exciting term. 
Topic
This term we will be learning about the Scottish Parliament and how the decisions made there affect our day to day lives. We will also be creating Christmas decorations to sell at the Christmas Fayre as part of an enterprise project.
Maths
In Maths this term, we will mainly be focussing on money for example how to budget and make good choices with our money. This learning will link into our next topic of percentages and fractions.
Language
This term we will continue to read Kensuke’s Kingdom as our class novel and look into some of the larger themes in the story such as friendship, resilience and our relationship with the world around us as well as reading comprehension tasks. P6 will also be learning to write poetry and persuasively this term. 
Homework
A little reminder to please ensure you sign all of your child’s homework and their reading record, please try to ensure that any home reading assigned is completed as this helps the children develop their understanding of the stories. Spelling, Reading and Maths homework will be given out on Monday to be handed in on Thursday.
P.E
This year our P.E days are Tuesday and Wednesday; please ensure your child has a PE kit which includes a change of t-shirt, shorts or jogging bottoms and gym shoes. Please remember no jewellery is allowed during PE and if jewellery cannot be removed please provide plasters or tape to cover them. Pupils with long hair should also bring a bobble to tie their hair back.
We love celebrating all achievements in class and across the school so please encourage your children to bring in any certificates or information about things they have achieved out-with school.
This is going to be a really busy and exciting term for our class, remember to follow our class blog to stay up to date with all the latest news: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/ac/primary6s/ and follow @MissSimpsonR on Twitter.
Please do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions or concerns.

Miss Simpson
